Seat No:.....

No. of Page/s.: 02

Sardar Patel University
Bachelor of Social Work Semester-III
Friday, 25 November
02:80 PM To 05:60 PM

General English
Subject Code: UA03FBSW07

Total Marks: 70 Q.1 Answer any six of the following questions in short. 18 1. Why did the Mathematical Master frown at the children? 2. How was the Happy Prince regarded by people? 3. What were the circumstances that brought Ratan and Postmaster close? 4. How did Ratan step into the post of the Postmaster's mother? 5. What was the effect of the meal on the poor girl? 6. Why was the poor girl afraid that the lady was taking her to the police station? 7. Why did people take Kali to be a rowdy? 8. What do you think of Kali's changed attitude to children? Q.2 Attempt any three of the following. 18 1. Write an essay on the butts of ridicule in Oscar Wilde's story: The Happy Prince. 2. Bring out the pathos of the story The Postmaster. 3. Tagore's view of Life as revealed in the story The Post Master. 4. The aptness of the title: A Cup of Tea. 5. Comment on the combination of humour and pathos in the story Sweets for Angles. Q.3 Write an essay on one of the following. 11 1. If I were the prime minister of India 2. First day in college 3. Favorite Athlete Q.4 (A) Change the voice. (Any Five) 05 1. Why did she eat an apple? 2. The postman delivers letters. 3. The watchman does not allow strangers. 4. Rahi sang a sweet song. 5. Birju bought ten new marbles. 6. I saw an accident yesterday. 7. Krishna completed his work. [PTO]

(B) Provide antonyms.

04

1. Choice 2. Beautiful 3. Fresh 4. Cry

(C) Provide synonyms

04

1. Innocent 2. Humble 3. Clean 4. Alone

Q.5 Read the following passage and answer briefly the question given below.

10

Money can be misused just as any other thing can be misused. Money in our day means power and if a man uses the power to buy off men so that they may cheat their friends, their homes or their country and if a man uses money for purely selfish purpose, he is abusing his power. All young people want money but it should be earned properly. A person who earns money from gambling, speculating, by doing wrong things or by cheating others never knows abuses money rather than uses it. What are the uses of money? Money is a medium of exchange. It helps us to live together. It is to be used for food, clothing, shelter, education, amusement and recreation. It is to be given away to relieve suffering. Money can be used for study and welfare work. It may be used for anything that will make the world a better and happier place to live in.

Q.1 What are the various usages of money?

Q.2 When is a man abusing his power?

Q.3 Which person does not know the values of money?

Q.4 According to you, how many rupees per month are sufficient to live happy life? Justify it.

Q.5 Give suitable title to the passage.

X=X=X

